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Uniform Reminder  

 

30th March 2023 

 

When we come back after Easter children are able to wear their summer uniform.  

 

Girls Summer Uniform 

Yellow gingham dress (not playsuits), grey school cardigan with St Joseph’s logo or school jumper 

with school logo. White short or long socks and black school shoes. 

 

Girls Summer Uniform Upper KS2 (Years 5 and 6)  

Yellow gingham dress or grey school skirt and white polo with St Joseph’s logo on it.  Grey School 

cardigan with St Joseph’s logo or school jumper with school logo. White short or long socks and black 

school shoes. 

 

Boys Summer Uniform 

White polo shirt with St Joseph’s logo on and grey school shorts or trousers. Short black or grey 

school socks and black school shoes.  

 

PE Kit on a Friday  

House coloured t-shirt and navy shorts. Grey school hoody and navy tracksuit bottoms or plain 

alternative. No stripes or branding.  

If your child has hair that is shoulder length, it must be tied back at all times. A completely 

shaved head would be deemed unsuitable as would partially shaved heads, tramlines/designs. 

Hair should be no shorter than a no.2. 

Jewellery, hair accessories, nail varnish and tattoos are not to be worn at school. Anything 

that is worn in a child’s hair should be in school colours and modest, no big bows, clips or 

hairbands. If earrings are being worn, due to health and safety reasons, only small studs are 

acceptable. They must be removed for PE lessons or covered with tape. 

Young children find laces difficult, please avoid these when your child starts school. Buckles or 

Velcro are often more practical solutions. Children should only wear shoes with laces when they 

are able to tie them themselves – this includes footwear for PE. 
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For further information visit our school website http://www.st-josephs-

nympsfield.com/website/uniform/358029 

 

Thank you for supporting your child in making sure that they come to school looking smart, ready to 

learn in the correct uniform.  
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